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August Missions Events and Meetings 

Sundays: English as a Second Language Bible Study 

 10:30am in Room 204 

Mondays-Thursdays: English as a Second Language Classes 

9-11am on Second Floor of Education Building until 

August 11th.  ESL will be on a break the rest of August 

and will reopen September 6. 

August 9: Mission Team 

 Noon in Westminster Hall 

August 15: World Mission 

 5:30pm in Westminster Hall 

August 25: Cuba Steering Committee 

5:30pm in the Parlor 
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Called to Serve in Missions? 7 

Housing for Mission Coworkers 7 

Raindrop Project 4 

Save the Date:  

S.A.F.E. House Fundraiser 

7 

Schneider Insider 5-6 

Schnuck’s Community Card 8 

Update on Pastoral Institutes in 

the Congo 

2-3 

Inside this issue: 



 

The Heart of Missions — August 2016, Page 2 

Update on Pastoral Institutes in Congo 

By Kristi Rice, Mission Co-Worker in the DRC 

In 2013, the pastoral institute in Mutoto started training their students in carpentry, 

sewing, and agriculture/animal husbandry. They did not have much equipment or 

facilities, but started by just using the knowledge they had and the tools they could 

borrow. Thanks to the generous 

contribution from the Raindrop project 

of FPC Champaign, they received funds 

in 2014 to buy equipment, including 

sewing machines, material, carpentry 

tools, agricultural tools, and some 

livestock. These tools and equipment 

have significantly improved the quality 

of the training the students receive, and 

also increased the number of students 

who could be trained.  

 

The number of students at Mutoto has 

increased since 2014, as prospective 

students realize that they could 

perhaps survive as a pastor if they also 

had a trade that could earn them 

income in addition to the salary from a 

small rural church. 

 
The interior of the previous building.  It was unable 

to be renovated due to the terrible condition. 

The exterior of the old building.  Nearly 100 

years old and structurally unsound. 
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The success at Mutoto and the 

vision of adding vocational skills 

training has also inspired and 

influenced the other two rural 

pastoral institutes, Bulape and 

Mwene Ditu. They have been 

encouraged to assess the skills 

that would be best to teach in 

their contexts and the materials 

and expertise that they have in 

their midst so that vocational 

skills training could be added to 

the curriculum.   

 

 A new building was built in 2015 for the pastoral institute at Mutoto. The Booth 

foundation donated funds for a building that would have classrooms and also a 

workshop for sewing 

classes. Carpentry classes 

would continue to be held 

in a shelter outside. This 

new building allows the 

school to continue to hold 

classes even when it is 

raining, since they do not 

have to worry about the 

roof leaking or falling 

down on them. Students 

feel proud of the education they are receiving now, and feel that they are being 

empowered well to serve the church. 

The new building for the Pastoral Institutes,  

completed in 2015. 

Students and teachers at the Pastoral Institute. 
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These women and their fellow 

residents will continue to be 

empowered to be self-sufficient 

because of your gifts to this year’s 

Raindrop Project. 

 

Thank you for 

your support! 

The 2016 Raindrop Project  supporting microfinance in 

Indonesia has raised $2,277.00.   

The program being supported is associated with 

Farsijana Adeney-Risakotta, one of our PC(USA) 

Mission Co-workers this church regularly supports. 

The goal for this year was $4,000.  If you would still 

like to donate, but have been unable to do so, you can 

still donate this first week in August.  Just make sure to 

put “Raindrop Project 2016”  

in the memo of your check. 
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19th Annual S.A.F.E. House Fundraiser 
AUGUST 28, 2016  

FROM 3:00 pm-7:00 pm  
in the beautiful Hessel Park of  

Champaign, Illinois.   
 

From PC(USA) Headquarters:  

If anyone in our congregation has 

housing available for a month or 

more at low or no cost that can be 

used to host a Mission Co-Worker 

visiting the U.S., please contact 

Anne Blair at 800-728-7228 

extension 5272.  She may also be 

contacted via email at 

anne.blair@pcusa.org  

CALLED TO SERVE 

There are several opportunities 

to serve the PC(USA) in Missions.    

Go to onedoor.pcusa.org for 

details for volunteer and staff 

positions. 

In Missions? 
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There is no cost to you, 

and you still earn your 

fuel points if you use 

the fuel card!  

Proceeds go to feed 

hungry C-U individuals 

and families in need. 

Select First Presbyterian 

Church of Champaign 

To register your fuel card or 

community card go online or call 


